
                                          

NASA IS HOLDING A  

COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

ON AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT BEING PREPARED 

FOR NASA’S PORTION OF THE SANTA SUSANA FIELD LAB (SSFL) 

MARCH 27, 2012 

6:00 – 8:30 P.M. 
 

NASA is committed to cleaning up its facility at the Santa Susana Field Lab (SSFL). To support this 

commitment, NASA is preparing an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) under the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) to evaluate proposed environmental cleanup and demolition 

activities on the NASA-administered portions of the SSFL site in Ventura County, California.  

What is this Meeting About? 

The purpose of this meeting -- before release of the Draft EIS -- is to update the public on the 

results of surveys and other data NASA is gathering to support the draft EIS. (The Draft EIS will be 

available this summer for public review and comment.) 

The Tuesday meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m.  From 6:00 to 6:45 NASA experts will hold informal 

discussions at various displays that summarize the information and approach NASA is taking to 

prepare its Draft EIS.  From about 6:45 to 8:00 NASA experts and NASA consultants will provide 

an update on the EIS impact analysis and related studies, followed by Questions and Answers 

between NASA presenters and the public.  Following the Q&A, informal discussions may take 

place. 

 

The meeting will be in Chatsworth on Tuesday, March 27, 2012 

6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Radisson Hotel (Chatsworth Hotel) 

9777 Topanga Canyon Road 

Chatsworth, CA 91311 

 

More information about the EIS process may be found on our website at http://ssfl.msfc.nasa.gov or by calling 

Merrilee Fellows at 818.393.0754 and requesting additional materials.  If you would like to review a copy of the Draft 

EIS when it becomes available please call Ms. Fellows and leave your name and address. 

http://ssfl.msfc.nasa.gov/

